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1 March 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Years 5 and 6 will be studying Democracy/State and Federal Parliament as part of the History 
curriculum during Terms 2 and 3.  As part of their learning, an excursion to Canberra has been 
organised.  This is an integral part of the learning program and extremely educational. 
 
On Wednesday 13 September, Years 5 and 6 will be departing Culcairn Public School for the start 
of their 3 day trip away, returning Friday 15 September. 
 
This year the excursion has been organised by Martins Bus Company and is packed with a wide 
variety of activities and tours of facilities in Canberra. 
 
The cost of the excursion is approximately $415.00.  There are approximately 24 school weeks 
until the final excursion payment is due.  Payment can be made weekly or fortnightly through the 
school website or at the school office.  A deposit of $100.00 must be paid by Friday 31 March 
2023. Back to school voucher can be used for the deposit. 
 
Attached is a confirmation of attendance form, which must be completed and returned by Friday 
31 March).  If the note has not been returned or contact made with the school, it will be assumed 
that your child will not be attending.  Please be aware that full payment must be made by Friday 8 
September (Week 8 Term 3).  Some financial assistance is available through the school, if the cost 
of the excursion is preventing your child attending, PLEASE do make an appointment to come and 
discuss ways that we can assist you financially.  It is hoped that ALL Year 5 and Year 6 students 
will be able to join their friends on this wonderful experience. 
 
You are most welcome to come and discuss the excursion with myself or Mr Allibon at any time. 
 
Yours in Education 
 
Jesse Kent       Craig Allibon 
EXCURSION COORDINATOR    PRINCIPAL 
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Years 5 and 6 2023 CANBERRA EXCURSION 

 

Child’s Name __________________________________                Class _________ 

 

   My child will be attending the 2023 Canberra Excursion. 

   I am aware that a $100.00 deposit is payable by Friday 31 March 2023 with the  

 balance to be finalised by 8 September 2023. 

   I will be paying weekly or fortnightly installments of $___________. 
 

(  )  I enclose cash / cheque  

(  )  I have paid online via the schools website by selecting $ Make A Payment 

       https://quickweb.westpac.com.au/OnlinePaymentServlet 

(  ) I enclose my child’s Back to School vouchers  

 

 

 

Signed:  ______________________ (Parent/Guardian)         Date: ________ 
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